
 
 

 
Date: 13/09/2016 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/012990 – Junior Doctors 
 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2002 I would like you to state/provide: 
 
 
1) If you were one of the trusts who ‘expressed concerns over the pay provisions of the new junior doctors 
contract’ - No 
a. If you were, please say so and please provide copies of these emails, with any replies/attachments - N/A 
 
2) If you have done any costings on the implementation costs, or ongoing costs of new rotas under the new 
Junior’s Doctor’s contract 
a. If so, please provide a copy of these figures, and state how much the new Junior Doctor contract will save/cost 
the trust 
 
The Trust is still working on the costings 
 

 


